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After several weeks of therapy, LH and FSH secretion decrease, causing sustained testosterone reduction equivalent to
pharmacologic castration. Protein substrate Therapeutic class: References in periodicals archive? GI disturbances also
may occur. Action Inhibits gamma-aminobutyric acid, a neurotransmitter that activates receptors at limbic, thalamic, and
hypothalamic levels of CNS. Immediately discontinue drug if these symptoms occur. Availability Microgranules for
injection lyophilized: Add syringe contents to vial containing particles; shake well. Triamterene definition of triamterene
by Medical dictionary https: Congenital heart disease risk assessment. Triamterene , on the other hand, is an example of
a potassium-sparing diuretic. Three female swimmers and one male were banned from the Championships after drug
tests revealed they had taken the illegal diuretic Triamterene , which medical experts say is a masking agent for anabolic
steroid use. Medications included prednisone 2 mg a day orally , fluticasone propionate, salmeterol xinafoate,
ciprofloxacin, guaifenesin, triamterene and hydrochlorothiazide, glipizide, carisoprodol, and home [O. Cimetidine,
disulfiram, fluconazole, hormonal contraceptives, isoniazid, itraconazole, ketoconazole, nefazodone, rifampin, and other
drugs that inhibit CYPA4-mediated metabolism: Antipsychotic Pregnancy risk category C. Piperazine phenothiazine
Therapeutic class: Anticholinergic, antimuscarinic Therapeutic class: Assure him he will be monitored continuously. In
another study comparing triamterene and spironolactone, the effects of the drugs on blood pressure and serum potassium
were similar, but they demonstrated opposing effects on PAI-I antigen Hydrochlorothiazide (Hydrochlorothiazide) drug
information & product resources from MPR including dosage information, educational materials, & patient assistance.
Indications for Hydrochlorothiazide: Edema. Pharmacological Class: Diuretic (thiazide). MICROZIDE
(Hydrochlorothiazide) drug information & product resources from MPR including dosage information, educational
materials, & patient assistance. Generic Name and Formulations: Hydrochlorothiazide mg; caps. Pharmacological Class:
Diuretic (thiazide). Apraclonidine: (Minor) Alpha blockers as a class may reduce heart rate and blood pressure. While
no specific drug interactions have been identified with systemic agents and apraclonidine during clinical trials, it is
theoretically possible that additive blood pressure reductions could occur when apraclonidine is combined. In the U.S..
Aquazide H; Hydrocot; Microzide; Zide. Available Dosage Forms: Tablet; Capsule; Solution. Therapeutic Class:
Cardiovascular Agent. Pharmacologic Class: Diuretic. Chemical Class: Thiazide. It's In The Genes - Record Your
Family Health History. Slideshow. It's In The Genes - Record Your Family Health History. A thiazide diuretic often
considered the prototypical member of this class. It reduces the reabsorption of electrolytes from the renal tubules. This
results in increased excretion of water and electrolytes, including sodium, potassium, chloride, and magnesium. It has
been used in the treatment of several disorders including. Hydrochlorothiazide belongs to thiazide class of diuretics. It
reduces blood volume by acting on the kidneys to reduce sodium (Na+) reabsorption in the distal convoluted tubule. The
major site of action in the nephron appears on an electroneutral NaCl co-transporter by competing for the chloride site
on the transporter. The physiologic effect of hydrochlorothiazide is by means of Increased Diuresis. The chemical
classification of hydrochlorothiazide is Thiazides. FDA Pharmacology Summary from FDA Pharm Classes.
Hydrochlorothiazide is a short acting thiazide diuretic. Hydrochlorothiazide (HCTZ) is widely used to treat
hypertension. PDF Page. Canadian drug name. Genetic Implication. CAPITALS indicate life- threatening, underlines
indicate most frequent. Strikethrough. Discontinued. 1 hydrochlorothiazide (hye-droe-klor-oh-thye-a-zide). Microzide,
Oretic, Urozide. Classification. Therapeutic:antihypertensives, diuretics. Pharmacologic:thiazide diuretics. 13 Nov
Hydrochlorothiazide (Microzide and others) is a drug used to treat excessive fluid accumulation and swelling (edema) of
the body caused by heart failure, cirrhosis, chronic kidney failure, corticosteroid medications, and nephrotic syndrome.
Side effects, dosage, drug interactions, and pregnancy and. Clarifies the medications triamterene and
hydrochlorothiazide (Maxzide, Dyazide ), a diuretic prescribed to treat high blood pressure and edema. Read more about
the prescription drug triamterene and hydrochlorothiazide (Maxzide, Dyazide).
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